
April 22, 2022 
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relations Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 

 

Security Code No.: 533519                                                        
 
Kind Attn: Head – Listing Department 
 
Sub: Your query / e-mail seeking clarification dated April 22, 2022. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
With reference to your email dated April 22, 2022, we wish to inform you that the Company 
has been disseminating to the stock exchanges, events or information which are required to 
be disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”).  
 
Further, as on date, there is no information / announcement (including pending 
announcement) regarding any event which has been approved by the Board and has a bearing 
on the price / volume behaviour of the scrip which requires intimation to the stock exchange. 
 
The Company is committed to comply with the requirements under Listing Regulations and 
any information/ announcement, likely to have bearing on the price/ volume of the shares of 
the Company would be disclosed, from time to time, to the stock exchanges within stipulated 
timelines.  
 
We request you to take the aforesaid on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For L&T Finance Holdings Limited 

 

Apurva Rathod 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
 


